
October 02, 2023 
  
Craig Sauter, MD  
Program Director 
Cleveland Clinic Blood and Marrow Transplant Program  
Cleveland, OH  
 
 
Dear Dr. Sauter,  
 
The Cleveland Clinic Blood and Marrow Transplant Program, located in Cleveland, Ohio, is 
currently accredited by the Foundation for the Accreditation of Cellular Therapy (FACT). The 
organization is presently in the process of renewing their FACT accreditation, is in good standing, 
and will remain listed on the FACT website during the renewal process. Accredited organizations 
are listed on the FACT website at http://www.factwebsite.org/.   
 
Thank you for your participation in the FACT accreditation process and your continuing efforts to 
provide quality care for those you serve. Please have program staff contact the FACT office or 
their Accreditation Coordinator with any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Magaly Unruh 
Accreditation Coordinator 
Foundation for the Accreditation of Cellular Therapy 
6901 Dodge St. #201 
Omaha, NE 68132 
Office: 402.920.7020 
Fax: 402.920.7002 
Email: magaly.unruh@factglobal.org 
 


